
  

News for 04/18/06 

Great news continues to come in! 

Pine Line Auto Sales race team's driver Alan Johnson�finished their third successful 

season running their dAMBEST carb as this year's Dirt Series champion in the 358 Dirt 

Modified division.� They were so grateful for their performance that they wanted 

everyone�to share their enthusiasm for our products by installing decals while the car 

was at the "Motorsports 2006" trade show in Ft. Washington, PA.�  

 

� 

In other news, a new class at Bridgeport, NJ, using the new #2 GM crate engine, has an 

open carb rule which allows installation of dAMBEST's extremely aggressive billet series 

of carburetor for the ultimate combination.� So, if you have a crate series engine class at 

your local�track, see if you too can run the dAMBEST series and become a winner. 

John 
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